
October 27, 2005

The Blair Telephone Company
1605 Washington Street
P.O. Box 400
Blair, NE 68008

FRN:  0002-3936-01

Application No. 2

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Attn:  Wireline Competition Bureau

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Application for Special Permission is hereby made on behalf of The Blair 
(the "Company") to request a waiver of Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the Co

Transmittal No. 6, filed on behalf of The Blair Telephone Company on Oc
effective date of November 1, 2005, bifurcated and changed the rates for th
pursuant to FCC 05-32 issued February 10, 2005, and released February 17
DA 05-1045 adopted and released April 8, 2005.  In its filing made on Oct
also introduced a DSL data-only option and a 10BASE-T DSL Access Ser

In response to DA 05-2713 released October 14, 2005, which allowed the 
implementation of the PIC change charges to January 1, 2006, the Compan
Section 61.58 to, on not less than one day's notice, withdraw the part of the
PIC change charges and also seeks a waiver of Section 61.59 to allow this 
effective November 1, 2005.  Other revisions filed on October 17 will be e
November 1, 2005, as originally scheduled.

Please find attached corrected tariff pages reflecting the withdrawal of the 
November 1.

This filing is being made electronically, including FCC Form 159 and the 
fee in the amount of $720.00
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All correspondence and inquiries, including petitions against the filing, should be addressed to:

Cindy Grosvenor
TELEC Consulting Resources, Inc.
9300 Underwood Avenue, Suite 310
Omaha, NE 68114
402.398.0062
Fax:  402.398.0065
E-mail:  cgrosvenor@telec-consulting.com

Sincerely,

/s/ Loretta Calabro

Loretta Calabro
Consultant for The Blair Telephone Company

Enclosures

cc:  Karen Aman, The Blair Telephone Company
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